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New School Logo 
Following on from the Government 

announcements last week, their will 

be no need for the class bubble    

system when we re-open for the new 

academic year in September.  

 

Therefore, the staggered start and 

finish times will cease and we will 

monitor how having everyone      

starting and finishing at the same 

times works.   

(F1 - AM 8.30am until 11.30am & PM 

12.30pm until 3.30pm. 

F2 & KS1 - 8.45am until 3.15pm 

KS2 - 8.40am until 3.15pm) 

However, could we ask parents/

carers to form a line at each       

classroom as this has made entering 

and exiting the classrooms much 

easier for staff to monitor.   

 

A full dinner meal service will resume 

with all the pupils eating in the dinner 

halls, although we are looking to    

update and improve our old system. 

(More details will follow when they 

are finalised and agreed with Dolce 

and our Trust)   

 

From September, there will also be 

no expectations for anyone to wear 

a face covering in the school 

grounds unless it would make them 

feel more comfortable.   

 

We will, of course, continue to follow 

good hygiene procedures in our day 

to day practice.   

 

We also intend to plan and organise 

school trips for the Autumn term and 

the Year 4 pupils are booked to start 

their swimming sessions in December.  

 

We will continue to keep you        

updated.    

This is our newly updated school 

logo.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you  like the update as 

much as we do! 

 

The signs outside our school will be 

updated soon.   

 

The logo will also be updated on 

our school uniform but this will be a 

phased expectation overtime.  Our 

Trust will be leading on this and 

more information will be given in 

due course.  

September 2021 

The winners of our school Eco 

Competition were: 

George Lowe  

& Dylan Duffy.    

 

 

 

Eco Winners  

Gold Awards 
A huge WELL DONE to   

Liyah Shah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

who has achieved her gold award 

on Mathletics.   

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

End of the 

Academic Year 

Don’t forget that this is the last week 

before the summer holidays.   

 

Our school will close at the usual 

timings on Friday 16th July and we 

will re-open to pupils on  

Thursday 2nd September 2021.  

(Wednesday 1st September is a 

staff inset day.)  

 

We are sure no one is sorry to see 

the end of this academic year as 

we live in hope that September and 

our new school year will see our 

children in school every day with 

some normality resuming to our 

school days.   

 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer 

holiday!  


